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North Wales Headlines:

1. All Bwilch y Moch paperwork relating to the land being redesignated as
Open Access is how with the Council.

2. Interest from Rachel Pearce and Gee Sanderson to help with organising a
crag clean up for Tremadog - unsure what this will look like yet.

3. Sign for Castle Inn should be up imminently.

4. I'll be doing some winter talks on access, based in several Climbing Walls
in Wales- Dates and details to be confirmed.

5. Two new access reps for North East Wales - Danny G and Sophie Nunn.
They will be helping with access at Pandy Outcrop/ Llanymynech Bolting and
general bolting concerns in the North East.

6. New 'Respect the Orme’ video will be ready soon, Filming has been done.
7. SA4C filming at Tremadog; | will find out what date it will be broadcast.

8. Discussions about access to Vivian Quarry (Llanberis) will be re-starting.

9. More meetings with SNPA about their consultation process.

10. Access concerns with Fisherman's Ladders (Afon Lledr) will be discussed
soon. I've been informed by the NT and more details will follow.



